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Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Members of the Committee, 

 

Our public transit system is one of the greatest things about our area. I don't have a 

driver's license and, like many Oregonians, I rely exclusively on public transit to get 

around. Please support HB 2025. I rely on public transit for my entire social life. 

Without it, I would be stuck in my immediate area, which does not have a single 

grocery store. This increase in funding is the bare minimum necessary for our city to 

thrive - I would like to see this bill passed, and then future bills with a larger increase 

in funding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amelia Jacobs 

Milwaukie, Oregon 


